
 

 
    

 

Dear resident, 

 

Good news – the work at Gallanough Park is nearing completion! To date, the City of Vaughan has 

installed a new underground stormwater management facility and overland flow path, a new storm 

relief sewer on Arnold Avenue and an upgraded playground area.  

 

Project update  

All underground work is now complete. The 
final phase of work includes the following park 
improvements, above ground: 

• new pollinator gardens 

• new shade structure and seating area 

• new accessible walkway with furnishings  

• new outdoor fitness areas 

• new games table and seating 

• improved swing area  

 

Timeline 

Construction is expected to be complete by early fall 2024. Thank you for your 

patience as we work to ensure this park remains a place families can enjoy 

for generations to come. 

 

Visit vaughan.ca/gallanough for more information about the work.  
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Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 

905-832-2281, ext. 8917 

gallanough@vaughan.ca  

vaughan.ca/gallanough 
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